

15 September 2025

Dear Parent / Carers,

Academic and Co-Curricular Visits 2025-2026

As you are aware, throughout every academic year, RGS runs an extensive range of academic and co-curricular visits, which play an important part in your child's education and personal development. We are working hard to ensure these programmes continue, as we are aware how valuable learning outside the classroom is for helping students to grow and thrive. To help you with your budgeting and planning, please click on the link above to the Academic and Co-curricular Visits document, which shows all the regular trips that run for each year group.



Please be aware this is only a provisional planning document and that the cost quoted for each trip is just an approximation, as it has been taken from the previous trip and will be subject to change. However, I am sure you will still find this a very helpful document.

We would not wish any student to be excluded from the trip for purely financial reasons. If you feel that the cost involved is prohibitive, please do contact me in strictest confidence, as there may be funding available to assist

If you require any further information in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the trip organiser, or me.

Yours sincerely,

Dominic Clatworthy FRGS Director of Co-Curricular Education dec@rgshw.com

Royal Grammar School Amersham Road High Wycombe Buckinghamshire **HP13 6QT**

Telephone 01494 524955

Facsimile

admin@rgshw.com

Website 01494 551410 www.rgshw.com Headmaster Philip Wayne

Registered No. 07492198